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In School Residential Week 

 
 

25th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From 7th – 11th June, the majority of our Year 4, 5 and 6 children will be away on their residential week at 
Caythorpe. I have the pleasure of staying behind at school with those children who have chosen not to 
attend. The aim for the week is to make it as enjoyable as possible for the children.  
Please drop children off at the normal KS2 time of 8.45 – 9.05am at the Year 4 classroom door. We will 
have a busy week, full of activities, and there are a few things for you to be aware of.  
 

Monday  We will be enjoying a full day of sports and fitness activities. Please 
come to school in sports kit and remember to bring a drink.  

Tuesday  We will be baking! Please bring an empty lunch box to take home the 
treats we make.  

Wednesday  We will be heading out into forest school in the morning. Please come to 
school in appropriate clothing (long sleeves and trousers, trainers or 
wellies etc). Please bring a change of clothes for afterwards.  

Thursday  We will be having a full day of fun science experiments. Please wear an 
old T-shirt, things may get messy.  

Friday  We will be ending the week with an art project and some games.  

 
I am sure that the children will have a fantastic time. I am thoroughly looking forward to spending the 
week with them.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss Smith.  
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